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his month we welcome a new 

editor, add a new feature and say

goodbye to an old friend in the

pages of CEP.

First, we are pleased to welcome Kristine

Chin as editor-in-chief of CEP.  Kristine holds

BS and MS degrees in chemical engineering

from Cooper Union and was a practicing

chemical engineer before turning to 

journalism.  She was an associate editor at

Chemical Engineering Magazine and was

most recently editor-in-chief at ePlant

Magazine.  Kristine brings practical 

experience in chemical engineering and 

journalism as well as enthusiasm and 

insight to her responsibilities at CEP. 

Next, in an effort to provide members with

an expanded format for news and information

about AIChE activities and people, this month

we incorporate AIChExtra into CEP.  This 

re-formatted, full-color version of our member

newsletter will appear regularly in CEP and

provide even more information about the 

people and events that are AIChE.  By utilizing

delivery technology available at our printer,

AIChExtra will be included only in issues 

of CEP that go to members of AIChE. 

Finally, we say farewell to the traditional

reader service card in favor of the printed 

version that appears on page 95 of this mon-

th’s issue.  Because your comments and other

research tell us that you prefer the internet 

and other vehicles to get information about

products and 

services you see in CEP, we think this 

is a better service to you, our readers.

Please welcome Kristine Chin

(krisc@aiche,org) and let us know what 

you think about AIChExtra being included 

in CEP.
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Hail, hail and
farewell
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